
 

 

LEC 2021 Poster Session Information 

It’s nice to share!  
Do you have a great teaching idea, lesson or resource to share with your fellow Lutheran educators?   

We know you do, so here’s your chance! 

  

Lutheran Educator Poster Sessions 

What is a poster session, you ask?  It’s an informal way to share your good idea with others in a fashion that’s much less 

threatening than leading an entire session!  

  

Here’s how our poster sessions will work:  

● We will have small cocktail-height tables set up in the hallways of our conference area. 

● You may display your idea in whatever form works best for you:  a “science fair board”, a laptop with slides, or some 

other method. 

● Poster sessions will be from 2:00-2:40 PM on Monday, between regular LEC sessions so you won’t miss out on any 

workshops. 

● You’ll stand by your display and talk to folks who stop by, then give them some sort of handout or a link to resources. 

You won’t be talking to a whole room full of people for an hour….just briefly to a few people at a time. 

 

Easy breezy, right? 

  

We’re looking for poster sessions from all areas of ministry (lessons, technology use, projects, classroom 

management/organization, children’s sermons, mission trips, VBS…you name it!)  for all ages:  early childhood, elementary, 

middle and high school, even young adult ministry.  Too nervous to present by yourself?  Buddy up with a colleague! 

  

A few poster session tips: 

● Plan your display to fit on a cocktail-size table (about a 3 foot round). 

● Make your display eye-catching so folks will stop by. 

● Plan to have some sort of handout or link so folks leave with an idea they can use when they return to their schools. 

● Sorry...we can't provide power, so make sure your devices are powered up! 

 

Interested in possibly doing a poster session? 

Click here to let us know if you are interested in finding out more information about presenting a poster session (you do not 

need to know your topic at this point). If you have any questions, please contact John.Randall@cui.edu. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWeKAZKl-_HClXpXLnwHRWfNnF-V626Ex41CqNUwrZCuxcKA/viewform?usp=sf_link

